
Puddle Light Recall (WQE41 and WQE99)  
 
TO: SDC EST CEN WST  
FROM: Subaru of America, Inc.  
DEPARTMENT: Service  
DATE: 02/19/2013   
CATEGORY:  Parts/Service 
  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
 
The Optional Genuine Subaru Puddle Light recall has now been released. Owner notification letters were 
mailed today. Effective today, Tuesday, February 19, 2013, all claims should be submitted using  the 
recall bulletin claim coding information. 
 
  
 
Vehicles within the affected group that are known to have puddle lights will show applicable to the  
WQE41 recall. Vehicles within the affected group that have a campaign code of WQE99 may or may not 
have puddle lights installed. If the vehicle does not have the optional puddle lights, no action is required. 
If puddle lights have been installed, please call the Subaru Claims Helpline. The VIN will be moved to the 
appropriate WQE41 recall for dealer reimbursement. No claims should be submitted under the WQE99 
recall.  
 
  
 
If you have questions, please call the Subaru Claims Helpline at 1-866-782-2782. 
 
  
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 


